
BLK-MAX 
Super Speciality Hospital 

To, 

Dr. Rajkumar Halder, 

CEO and Founder, 

Ruhvenile Biomedical OPC Pvt Ltd, 

New Delhi - 110076, India 

Dated: 21/09/23 

I am writing this to convey my profound appreciation and gratitude for 
the invaluable contributions of BiomLife to our precision medicine program, diligently executed 
at BLK - MAX hospital, Delhi. The unwavering ability of BiomLife to the preservation of a wide 
spectrum of microorganisms have been pivotal in our ongoing mission of research in the field of 
gut microbiome in the NAFLD patients. I wish to take a moment to recognize and commend your 
exemplary work. Throughout our collaboration we have received consistent reliable data 
comprehensive micro-organism preservation and unwavering support and guidance from 
Ruhvenile. Your team's expertise and assistance have been indispensable in helping us achieve 
our research objectives. 

In conclusion, i wish to extend heartfelt gratitude to the entire team at 
Ruhvenile for your outstanding work and steadfast commitment to advancing microbiome 
research for the betterment of public health. We are looking forward to achieving even greater 
milestones together in future. Thanking you once again for your invaluable contribution to our 
research work and to the well being of our community. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Anindita Phukan, 

Department of Gastroenterology, 

BLK -MAX hospital, Delhi 

Dr. B. L. Kapur Memorial Hospital 
(A Unit of Lahore Hospital Society) 

Pusa Road, New Delhi-110 005 
24-Hour Helpline: +91-11-3040 3040 
E: info@blkhospital.com 

www.blkmaxhospital.com 
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